
Harriet.A.Murphy@aphis.usda.gov


12/10/2004 10:15 AM
 



 To: Docket EPADC@EPA



 cc: 



 Subject: Comment on APHIS-2004-0024



----- Forwarded by Harriet A Murphy/MD/APHIS/USDA on 12/10/2004 10:14 AM

-----



<hostas@fuse.net>

To:       <regulations@aphis.usda.gov>



12/10/2004 08:34         cc:

AM                       Subject:  plants for planting regulations



ID:    (  )



I am a sincere plant lover in Cincinnati, Ohio.

Please find a way to administer your rules and regulations in a way that

the sharing of plants throughout the world will not be adversely affected.

Our world is getting much smaller due to the internet and plant societies

throughout the world are working together more and more.  Plants are

relocated and saved from extinction.  Genre are being coddled and created.

Please handle your bannings and regulations with a very gentle hand.

Gardeners are not rich, but have a sincere dedication to all living things.

Have you considered using some of the national/international societies or

major arboretums and botanical gardens as references for data?  Our nation

is filled with incredibly knowledgeable people.



Thank you for your time.



E.M. Davis

Cincinnati, Oh

hostas@fuse.net

